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SUCCESS THROUGH COMMUNITY 

Monday, 12 July 2021 
 

 
Dear Year 1 Parents and Caregivers, 

Our online learning portals will be available to students tomorrow. Students can access their 
learning from activities via the Seesaw ‘Class’ app. The Seesaw platform will deliver lessons to 
students and allow them to submit their work back to the teacher for feedback. 

Our students should already be familiar with the Seesaw ‘Class’ app as we have been using it in 
our class programs this year. However, if you need assistance to access this app at home, please 
read the following information. 

How to Sign up to Seesaw Class 

Your child will use the Seesaw Class app for home learning. This is different to the Seesaw Family 
app. 

If your home device is a tablet or phone, download or update the Seesaw Class app in your 
device’s app store. The most recent version of Seesaw is required for home learning. If your home 
device is a laptop or computer, visit app.seesaw.me 

Log in 

Your child will receive a 16-digit code and a QR code from their teacher that they will use to log in 
privately to their own journal.  

You can watch the video from this link for more information: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OHB24Y-ALLY 
 
Please keep in mind that Seesaw has 2 apps.  
 
1. Seesaw FAMILY - This is used by parents/carers to view student work and teacher feedback.  
 
2. Seesaw CLASS - This is used by the student to connect with their class. Teachers will post 
classwork on the Seesaw CLASS app during Home Learning. 

 
 
If you need assistance with this or don’t have any access to a device, please contact the 
school via 9672 1534. 
 
Miss Marie Pipikios        Colin Ross 
Year 1 Assistant Principal        Principal  
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